












































From: Indra Winquest 
Sent: 

To: 

Saturday, October 1, 2022 9:18 PM 

James Dugdale 

Subject: RC Expansion 

Hi Jim -

There seems to be some question within the community surrounding the circumstances as to why the 

Foundation withdrew support for the RC Expansion Project. Can you clarify that the expectation from the foundation 

was unanimous support for both the modified design and the letter of support from the Board/District as discussed 

in our meeting on Wednesday, September 7th ? 

Thanks, Indra 

Indra Winquest 

General Manager 

Incline Village General Improvement District 

893 Southwood Blvd, Incline Village NV 89451 

P: 775-832-1206 

F: 775-832-1380 

isw@ivgid.org 

http://www.yourtahoeplace.com 
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From: 

Sent: 

James Dugdale <jim@dcdfoundation.org> 
Sunday, October 2, 2022 12:35 PM 

To: 

Subject: 

Indra, yes, that is correct. 

Best, Jim 

Jim Dugdale 

Executive Director 

Indra Winquest 
RE: RC Expansion 

Dave & Cheryl Duffield Foundation 

Jim@dcdfoundation.org 
Office 775.461.2707 

DAVE&CHERYL 

DUFFIELD 
F O U N D A T I O N 

From: Indra Winquest <ISW@ivgid.org> 
Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 9:18 PM 
To: James Dugdale <jim@dcdfoundation.org> 
Subject: RC Expansion 

HiJim-
There seems to be some question within the community surrounding the circumstances as to why the 

Foundation withdrew support for the RC Expansion Project. Can you clarify that the expectation from the foundation 
was unanimous support for both the modified design and the letter of support from the Board/District as discussed 
in our meeting on Wednesday, September 7th ?

Thanks, Indra 

Indra Winquest 

General Manager 
Incline Village General Improvement District 
893 Southwood Blvd, Incline Village NV 89451 
P: 775-832-1206 
F: 775-832-1380 
isw@ivgid.org 
http://www.yourtahoeplace.com 
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